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chairman of the finance com- 
Sunday School teacher, and 
of the choir and soloist. He is 
the Asheville Chamber of Corn­

ed has served as its director from. 
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American Red Cross and Chief of Staff 
at St. Josephs’ Hospital. Dr. Brazil has 
served two terms previously on the col­
lege’s Board of Trustees.

Roy Brock of Clyde is a graduate of 
the University of North Carolina where 
he received a B. S. in business ad­
ministration. As an insurance executive 
in Clyde, he is classified as both a Cer­
tified Life Underwriter and a Certified 
Property and Casualty Underwriter.

Brock is an active member of the First 
Baptist Church of Clyde, having served 
as a deacon and a member of several 
church committees. He was Charter 
President of the Haywood Rotary Club, 
president of the Robertson Memorial 
YMCA and Board of Directors of the 
Southeastern Region YMCA. He has 
served previously as a member of Mars 
Hill trustees, from 1975 to 1979.

Harold W. Causby of Shelby, presi­
dent of Causby Furniture Distributors 
of Charlotte, has also served previously 
on Mars Hill’s trustee board, fiom 1976 
to 1980. He atended Wake Forest 
University and is a member of the First 
Baptist Church of Shelby where he has 
served as a deacon, Sunday School 
teacher. Baptist Men’s President, Train­
ing Union leader, and a member of the 
Long Range Planning and Building 
Committees. In his community he has 
been a member of the Junior Chamber 
of Commerce, the Cleveland County 
Mental Health Association, the Salva­
tion Army Board, and is an active 
Gideon.

John O. Corbett of Marshall has 
served on Mars Hill’s trustee board for
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The 1981 edition of HTio’s fFho 
Among Students In American Univer­
sities And Colleges will carry the names 
of 29 students from Mars Hill College, 
who have been selected as being among 
the country’s most outstanding campus 
leaders. They join an elite group of 
students selected from more than 1,300 
institutions of higher learning in all 50 
states, the District of Columbia and 
several foreign nations. Outstanding 
students have been honored in the an­
nual directory since it was first published 
in 1934.

The new members were nominated 
and selected by a campus committee 
composed of 15 student leaders, 1 facul­
ty member from each of the 15 academic 
departments, and 5 members of the 
general administrative staff who serve 
the entire student body. These names 
were reviewed and approved by the 
editors of the directory and were includ­
ed on the basis of their academic 
achievement, service to the community, 
leadership in extracurricular activities, 
and future potential.

Students named this year from Mars 
Hill College are:

Miss Elizabeth Lynn Abernathy, a 
psychology major from Richlands, VA; 
Miss Judy Ann Benfield, an elementary 
education major from Shelby, NC; Mr. 
Steven Wiley Bridges, a religion major 
from Charlotte, NC; Mr. David Calvert, 
a physical education major from Mars 
Hill, NC; Mr. William N. Chase, a 
religion major from Springfield, VA; 
Miss Barbara Jane Criminger, a 
psychology major from Mocksville, NC; 
Mr. Melvin Dunn, Jr., a social work ma­
jor from Charleston, NC; Miss Anita 
Lynn Eller, a social work major from 
Daniels, WV; Miss Donna Gray Enochs, 
a music education major from Winston- 
Salem, NC; Mr. Johnny N. Gulledge, a 
history major from Rome, GA; Miss 
Amy Watson Hamrick, a religion major 
from Ellenboro, NC; Mr. Richard 
David Heaton, a political science major 
from Aiken, SC; Miss Sylvia D. 
Honeycutt, an office administration ma­
jor from Mars Hill, NC; Mr. Roy Daniel 
Jenrich, a business administration major 
from Charlotte, NC; Miss Pamela 
Lynne Kelley, an accounting major from 
Stone Gap, VA; Mr. Mark Wendell 
Moore, a theatre arts major from Mars 
Hill, NC; Mr. James Ezra Motes, a 
religion major from Calhoun Falls, SC; 
Miss Charlene D. Ray, a history major 
from Mars Hill, NC; Mr. Clifton Wade 
Searcy, an English major from Moun­

tain Home, NC; Mr. Philip Andrew 
Shuford, a sociology major from 
Winston-Salem, NC; Miss Pamela 
Denise Smith, an English major from 
Easley, SC; Mr. Perry Dean Somers, a 
business administration major from 
Reidsville, NC; Mr. David Randolph 
Swann, a psychology major from 
Valrico, FL; Miss Jennifer Taylor, a 
social work major from Columbia, SC; 
Miss Miriam Dalene Vickery, an English 
major from Spartanburg, SC; Mr. Issac 
Welch, Jr., an English major from Mars 
Hill, NC; Mr. Ren Everett Wiles, a 
history major from Summerville, SC; 
Miss Ellyn Kaye Wood, an English ma­
jor from Durham, NC; and Mr. John 
Patrick Wright, an art studio work ma­
jor from Asheville, NC.

The new members of Who’s Who 
Among Students In American Univer­
sities And Colleges will be contacted by 
the organization to secure biographical 
information. Certificates of membership 
will be mailed directly to them and will 
be presented during graduation.

Student Minimum 
Wage Raised
BY: MELANIE PAINTER 
HILLTOP Reporter

The wages for both Work-Study 
students and the regular workers recent­
ly were raised. Until October 1, the 
wages were $2.64 an hour, a figure 
which has now been upped to $3.10. 
After January 1, another increase is ex­
pected, bringing the minimum wage of 
Mars Hill student workers to the na­
tional level.

This wage increase will affect many 
students here. Between 350 to 400 
students are on the Work-Study pro­
gram each month and 150 to 200 are 
regular workers. What is the difference 
between these programs? Work-Study 
students are only eligible to be on the 
program if, when applying, they have a 
definite financial need. The government 
pays 80% of these students’ salaries. 
The salaries of the regular workers, 
however, are completely paid by Mars 
Hill College.

Students hold jobs in both programs 
all over campus. These students are 
employed by the Wren College Union, 
Epicure, the Athletic Department, the 
library, and each academic department.

If you feel you are eligible for the 
Work-Study program and wish to apply,
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